
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Welcome to First Lutheran Church. We ask 

everyone to complete the “Footprints” 

listing if you are a visitor, communing, or 

have a prayer request. All baptized 

Christians who understand that Christ is 

truly present in the bread and wine are 

welcome to join us for Holy Communion. 

Wheat/gluten-free communion wafers are 

available on the baptismal font during 

communion. Grape juice is available on 

both sides. We ask that you “think green” 

and place blank “Footprints” forms in the 

narthex to be reused. There are several 

large print bulletins available in the 

narthex.  Please ask an usher for 

assistance. 
 

THE FLOWERS ON THE ALTAR are given to the 

glory of God by Barbara and Dick Larick in 

honor of their granddaughters, Sophia, 

Julie and Violet.  
 

DEVOTIONAL BOOKS for July, August and 

September are available in the narthex.  

Please help yourself. 
 

THE OFFICE will be closed July 4th.  

PRAYERS ARE REQUESTED for Ed, Autumn, 

Brad, Gary, Diana, Sam Blosser, Lucas, 

Luann, Eileen, Beth Hardesty, Lori Miller, 

Larry Deal, Larry Hall, Laura Cavitt, Jane 

Wobser, Voleta Willford, Ryan Nunn, 

Madison Kirk, Tyler F., Larry McKanna, 

Katie Otte, Whitley, Chance, Brittany, Libby 

Hendricks, Sue Schrader, Gloria, Sharon 

Langford, Jean, Ron Hoke, Vanessa 

Vandale, Mike Alge, Dave Gray, Kim Carty 

Aml, Family of Carol Ruehle, Maurice, Rose 

Barbosa, Lori Cox, Joe Spoon, Marisa Rose 

Sanders, Kim C., Cindy Gnew, Jim, Bob, 

Liliana Martins, and the Baldwin Family. 

Please keep those serving in our Armed 

Forces in your prayers: Sean Napier, Drew 

Weissling, Matthew Price, Austin Brown, 

Brandon Shanahan, Corey Spoon, Thomas 

Leonard, Caleb Eakin, Jake Hardesty, Eric 

Lemire, Josh Rowan, Mitchell & Jackson 

Gardiner, Ian Roberts, Chris Wolfe, Barry 

Boutwall, and Chris Dierking. 

 

JOIN US AT THE COOLEST VBS around, the 

Polar Blast!  There is a sign up sheet on 

the bulletin board for those willing to help 

out as a volunteer for crafts, bible story, 

games, or to lead groups from station to 

station.  Please consider volunteering 

today for this 3 day VBS.  Dates are July 

23-25 from 6:00 - 8:30 pm.  Registration is 

also available online or forms are available 

on the bulletin board.  Friends welcome! 

 

THE PARKING LOT will be striped and the 

new signs posted on July 9th at 5:30 

(again, weather permitting). Please use 

caution if entering the parking lot during 

that evening. 

 
 

Sunday Worship 9:00 & 11:00 
 

God Bless America          


